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1st November 2022 
 
Re: Aston University Stylistics Conference and Undergraduate Experience Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
An exciting opportunity has arisen for our English A Level students to attend a stylistics lecture at Aston University 
in Birmingham.  The trip will take place on the Tuesday 8th November 2022.  During the visit, students will have 
the chance to meet with University lecturers and attend university-style lectures highly relevant to their A Level 
studies in English.  Aston University is at the forefront of British stylistics research, so we are expecting a good 
day. 
 
The cost of the trip is £11.50 to cover the cost of the coach only.  Our English Department has managed to secure 
free tickets for the event.  The coach will leave Corby Technical School at 8.40am, please ensure your child has 
arrived by 8.30am and we will return to the school at approximately 4.00pm to 4.30pm.  
 
Whilst the University has catering facilities on site, it is advised that students bring their own packed lunch and 
perhaps some additional money should they want to buy refreshments. Students are required to adhere to the 
school dress code on this day, and ensure they are wearing smart, business wear. 
 
Please make payment for the trip via your child’s Wisepay account where permission may also be given. 
 
Please note that this trip is being run as a Trust-wide experience day for English students so there will be other 
students from other Trust schools attending with their teachers. 
 
Please contact Mrs Brown at abrown@corbytechnicalschool.org should you have any queries ahead of the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr K Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 
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